
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Thomas J. Hynes, Jr., Acting President 
 
RE:  Response to Senate Actions 
 
DATE: July 16, 2007 
 
 
Following is my response to the actions of the Faculty Senate as represented in the minutes of the meeting of 
March 16, 2007, which were approved at the Faculty Senate meeting on April 20, 2007. 
 
Committee Report: 
 
Item A) Undergraduate Academic Programs Committee 
 

Motions to approve several program and course modifications, additions, and deletions in various 
departments as listed on the agenda were approved. 

 
I accept these motions. 

 
Motion to set the policy on course hour limitations to six credit hours maximum to meet graduation 
requirements was approved. 

 
I accept this motion. 

 
Item B) Faculty and Administrative Staff Personnel Committee 
 

Motion to create non-tenure ranks for clinical faculty in Nursing was approved. 
 

I accept this motion. 
 

Motion to keep Dr. Randy Hendricks as Chair pro-temp of the Faculty Senate was approved. 
 

I also accept this motion. 



Item C) Graduate Studies Committee 
 

Motions to approve several program and course modifications and additions in various 
departments as listed on the agenda were approved. 

 
I accept these motions. 

 
Item D) Announcements 
 

Motion to establish an ad hoc rules committee was approved. 
 

I accept this motion. 


